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CenturyLink"

805 Broadway, 8th Floor
Vancouver, WA 98660

April 15, 2011

Mr. David Danner

Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission ‘

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Re:  UT-113001 - Interconnection and Reciprocal Compensation Agreement between
CenturyLink and Verizon Wireless.

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed please find a replacement page for the ICA form originally filed with the
Interconnection Agreement between CenturyLink and Verizon Wireless.

Should you have any questions concerning this submission or need additional
information, please contact me at 360-905-7354 or rhonda.kent@centurylink.com.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Kent

Enclosure



